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Public Health and Welfare Committee
Proponent
SB #219

February 16, 2023

Dear Honorable Chairwoman Senator Gossage and Members of the Senate Health
and Welfare Committee,

| strongly urge your support to SB 219.

| am writing this letter in regards to SB #219 and my support for this bill. | do not
believe that taxpayer money should ever go to fund any abortion or abortion
clinic period. Taxpayers work hard and the money we send to the government in
the form of taxes should be used for the good of the community and state.
Abortions are not good for any state and |, for one, do not want our state to be
the place that women from all across the U S come to have an abortion. If our
taxes pay for this it will be encouraging abortions not deterring them. Along with
this abortion clinics should not be allowed to obtain insurance on the Healthcare
Stabilization Fund. | believe there are other more deserving types of clinics that
can benefit from the Healthcare Fund that save lives not end them. Our state
should not be funding abortion clinics any way shape or form or anything that
encourages or supports them.

| would appreciate your support for SB #219.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Mary Stang

A Taxpayer, Natural Born Citizen, Lifelong Resident of Kansas, A Proud Mother
and Grandmother and an Informed Precinct Committee Chairwoman

Unfiled Notes Page 1



Unfiled Notes Page 2



